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Dear Member, 
Indoor Cricket Training 2016
We have arranged the following indoor cricket training sessions for the 2016 pre-season to be held at St Laurence School, Sports Hall, Bradford on Avon, BA15 1DZ.
· Sunday 13th March

· Sunday 20th March

· Sunday 3rd April

· Sunday 10th April

These training sessions are aimed at Under11 players and above and take two forms:

· Under 11s and Under 13s will train together from 3.30pm – 5.00pm at St Laurence. This will be structured group coaching involving both skills-based and net coaching. This is the traditional type of coaching we deliver and they will be delivered by Paul Vooght. Cost - £12 for all 4 sessions payable in advance.
· This year, the Under 15 players will train alongside our adult players from 5pm – 6.30pm section. In merging the u15s with the adults, we hope to appropriately challenge the u15s and also to make the step up to adult cricket less daunting. These sessions will be lead by Paul Wilson. Cost - £3 sessions payable on the day.
The youth coaching outdoor programme will begin on Friday 8th April with there being a slight overlap to allow for the possibility of bad weather. The Bath & District League games will start week commencing Monday 25th April. 

Yours thankfully,
Paul Vooght
Youth Manager

Bradford on Avon Cricket Club 
